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Everyone has a story about this year.  Some of the stories are funny and
involve kids creeping in on Zoom meetings.  Some of them are about

people we lost and milestones we didn’t get to celebrate in the usual way.  
Some of the stories are full of gratitude for someone who went above and

beyond with their offer to help. And then some seem so weird that we
wouldn’t have believed them only a year ago and we wonder how we got
to this point and where we go from here.  These stories are important. 

 
We were awarded a grant from the ALA, and we want to use the grant

money to collect some of these stories and help the community reconnect
once the dust settles.  Can you record a 2-5 minute video sharing your

story (from your phone is fine)?  Look for more information on Facebook,
Instagram or the Ely Public Library website  or use the QR code below.

 
We know that teachers, students, parents, and school staff have worked

so hard this year and we would love to hear your experiences
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We want to
hear your

story
S E ND  U S  A  2 - 5  M I NU T E

V I D EO  S H A R I N G  A  S T O R Y

A BOU T  T H I S  Y E A R


